DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE
PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE

NATIONAL INSTITUTES OF HEALTH

BETHESDA, MD. 20014
AREA CODE 301 TEL: 656-4000 July 7, 1966

Dr. Alberto Hurtado
Peruvian University
Apartado 1116

Lima, Peru

Dear Doctor Hurtado:

Enclosed is a copy of "Inquiry...", a publication of
Pennsylvania State University describing some research on
the aspects of high altitude on athletes. I wonder if
some of your studies might add to the information
obtained from the Pennsylvania State University. As I
told you over the phone when you were in Washington, we
should like very much to relate some of your findings

to the problems athletes will encounter in adjusting to
the altitude of Mexico City during the 1968 Olympic Games.
I shall be most grateful for any information you can give

us.

Sincerely,

Helen Neal
Deputy Information Officer
National Institute of General
Medical Sciences



